
 

 

 
 

TOWN OF HOLLISTON 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

703 Washington Street        508-429-0608 
Holliston, MA   01746 
 
August 2017 
 
Residents of Holliston 
 
SUBJECT: Washington Street Corridor, Town Center Signalization Project 
 

As you may know, the Town is about to start work on the downtown signalization 
project.  If you have any questions, concerns or issues we request you direct them to Town 
Administrator, Jeff Ritter at ritterj@holliston.k12.ma.us. 

 
The work is scheduled to start by early September and stop around November 1, 2017 for 

the winter season.  Work will resume around April 1, 2018 and continue until completion which 
is estimated to be on or before June 30th at the latest.  Pursuant to local regulations work is 
allowed between the hours of 7:00a.m.and 6:00p.m. Monday through Friday.  Work on 
weekends will only occur with written permission from the Board of Selectmen.  Residents will 
be notified via the Town’s Web site prior to any work conducted on weekends.  To minimize 
disruptions to businesses milling and paving operations may occur for a couple of evenings. 

 
If necessary, we can schedule a meeting with the Board of Selectmen, the project 

manager, and the contractor to address any open issues or questions. 
 
We understand this project will be disruptive and we appreciate your patience during this 

complicated and long anticipated project.  We anticipate weekly project updates to be posted to 
the front page of the Town’s web site under “Project Updates.” 

 
If for any reason you have questions as the project gets underway please feel free to 

contact the Selectmen’s Office at 508-429-0608.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Board of Selectmen 
 
cc.   McMahon Associates (Project Manager) 

Lorruso Corporation 


